
ILOILO I ELECTRIC COOPERATIVE, 
INC. (ILECO-I)

Namocon, Tigbauan, lloilo

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE

Notice of Cancellation of Invitation to Bid
Notice is hereby given that the 

Invitation to Bid No. 2018-006 of Iloilo 1 
Electric Cooperative, Inc. (ILECO-I), as 
per advertisement that came out in this 
newspaper on July 25, 2018, has been 
cancelled. Interested bidders are advised 
to wait for further announcement.


